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Keith Garland, Pastor,      Sonny Murray, Music 
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662-834-3502       fbclex.com 

 

 

Morning Worship Service 

Prelude  . . .  Laura Leathers 

Opening Hymn . . .We Have Heard The Joyful Sound 

Prayer and Announcements  

Hymn . . . Let Others See Jesus In You 

Hymn . . .I Will Sing Of My Redeemer 

Offering 

Offertory . . . Laura Leathers 

Special Music . . .     Sonny Murray                                                                                                                                            

Message from God’s Word  . .  Rev. Keith Garland 

   “The Prayer Of The Righteous”  James 5:13-19 

 

 Hymn Of Invitation . . . Have Thine Own Way 

                                             

Postlude 

 

  

                                                                                                                

 

                                               

 

   

                 

CALENDAR                                

   Sunday, August 14                          

  Library Open -9:00                    

  Sunday School - 10:00 

  Worship Service 11:00 

    Wednesday, August 17 

   Prayer Meeting . . . 6:30 

 

Usher for August – Bill Davis 

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox 

Collecting for August: any kind of school supplies 

 

                          August  Birthdays 

Jeffie Alford (14)   Debbie Meeks (16) 

Karey Johnson (22)  Mark Boykin (31) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Nominating Committee has met for the 2022-2023 

church year.  Everyone is doing a great job so they would 

like to leave everyone in their present positions. If you do not 

want to serve in your present position, please call the office, 

834-3502, to let Jo know and she will let the committee 

know.  However, and we really mean this--- if you would 

like to serve on a committee, we would so welcome you to 

do so.  Again, please let us know by calling the office.  
 Ladies, the flower calendar will soon be made.  If you would 

like to change anything about your week for flowers, let the 

office know.  834-3502 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


